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I speak on behalf of 65,000 working Oregonians who depend on natural resource 

jobs. Many of whom are employed by operations that can not sustain these changes. 

Just Vote NO on SB1501   

 

I for the life of me can not understand how elected officials believe they can impose 

job killing rules onto an already over regulated industry, while appointing bureaucrats 

to take away the vote of the people.  

 

The amendments to the Oregon Forest Practices Act further harms small local 

business that keeps rural Oregon alive. The HCP is a death blow to small logging 

operations and landowners.  


